
 

Public Skating is now open!! 
The arena will be open for skating during the holidays on the 

following days:  

December 28th,29th,30th from 9-4 

January 1st from 2-5 

January 4th,5th,6th from 9-4 

The arena can be opened by Rene (306-812-7441) on any day 

during holidays, if an adult will be present the whole time 

minors are skating. (This is a liablility issue and there are no 

exceptions, an adult MUST be present) 

**Fees are to be paid upstairs in the office or left in the red 

drop box by the door. (Thank you in advance) 

$5 drop in fee, Family annual $130, Adult annual $100, student 

annual $80. Make cheques payable to ZPCP. 

 


